
Student Organization Use of 
Academic Space Policy Update  

New protocols are in place for Student Organization events and meetings held in academic spaces (not Swope or Campus Rec.). 
Unsure if this impacts you or what your organization should do? Check below!

You can continue 
to hold your 

events. Please 
make sure to 
enforce mask 

wearing for indoor 
events.

Can your WCU advisor be present 
(in person or via Zoom)?

Yes No

Have your WCU advisor submit an 
Advisor Agreement Form. They will 
need to log in using their WCUPA 

credentials. The form must be 
submitted no later than October 18th. 

You will need 
to move your 

event to Zoom.

Once the form is 
submitted, and SLI 
confirms the event 

status via email, you 
may proceed with 

your reservation as 
normal. 

If this form is not 
submitted by October 18, 
2021, the reservation will 

be canceled and the 
meeting will need to 

move to Zoom.

Questions? Email involvement@wcupa.edu!

Yes

Do you have a meeting or event scheduled in an 
academic space?

No

Be sure to 
mask up!

https://forms.office.com/r/KQAJU2FGUH
mailto:involvement@wcupa.edu

